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The next meeting will be 

3/21/2014 . The meeting 

starts at 7:30 p.m. Most mem-

bers come early and have din-

ner. 

DIRECTIONS: 

From 422 West-Follow 422 

West (do not take Business 

route). Continue to Wyomissing 

Blvd. exit At the top of the ramp 

turn left. Go to 1st traffic light 

and turn right. Go to next traffic 

light and turn left. Go to the 

stop sign and turn right. Go to 

the next traffic light and turn 

left. Go thru the shopping mall 

area to the end at the traffic 

light (State Hill Road) turn 

right—Giannotti’s is on the left 

hand side. 

From PA Turnpike—Exit at Mor-

gantown exit. Take route 176 

North to Route 422 West and 

follow directions from above. 

Address is: 1714 State Hill 

Road Reading, PA 19610. 

DATES TO REMEMBER 

.January 24 & 25, 2014-new date 

for the shows. 

January 30 & 31, 2016-new show 

dates 
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A lot has been going on since 

the last meeting. Numerous 

calls to the AKC, a whole lot of 

calls to the hotel and finally 

forms faxed down to the AKC 

and we now have a new date 

for the shows. Same place by 

a weekend later. As explained 

at the last meeting the hotel 

booked a wedding And we lost 

 The weekend. The decision 

was made by the Board to 

move the date to the next 

weekend if the hotel could 

book us for the next few years 

(they have see the dates  in 

the section above). The AKC 

was also very helpful in assist-

ing us with the checking and 

approval process. We are now 

 
Approved by the AKC. 

This meeting we will be se-

lecting judges as we need to 

get them into the AKC ASAP. 

Come on out to the meeting 

and get involved we need 

everyone help especially with 

a new date in 2015. 

 


